
NOTICE: 
  
There will be a public meeting of Senate Budget Committee 
on Tuesday, December 11 at 3:00 PM at Genevieve M. 
Hawley Cafetorium at the Henry Hudson Regional School, 
One Grand Tour, Highlands, NJ, 07732. 
  
The Committee will take testimony from members of the 
public who have been impacted by Hurricane Sandy. 
  
Members of the public wishing to testify can register by 
emailing OLSAideSBA@njleg.org, faxing (609) 943-5995, or 
calling the SBA Committee staff at  (609) 847-3835. Those 
persons presenting written testimony are asked to provide 20 
copies on the day of the hearing. 
  
Please feel free to contact my office at (732) 933-1591 with 
any questions. 
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